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Dear Sangster Community, 

 
It’s hard to believe we’re into April and there is lots going on keeping the PAC busy. It’s hard to 

believe there is only a couple of months left in the school year! Here’s what the PAC has been up 

to…. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAC Positions 
 

 
 

Each May the PAC holds elections for the next 

year executive and there are some positions 

available. In order for PAC’s to be successful we 

need parent involvement. We can appreciate 

being hesitant to step forward but we promise 

it’s not a difficult job. We do this in the best 

interest of our kids and believe this is our way to 

feel involved, connected and invested in their 

education!  

 

Many of us on the PAC work outside of the 

home and aren’t at the school all the time. Lots 

of things are done via email or during monthly 

meetings if we’re unable to meet at any other 

time.  

 

We meet monthly, and it is up to members to 

decide how much time to invest beyond their 

elected positions requirements. 

  

We’d like to invite and encourage all parents to 

read about the PAC executive by clicking on the 

below link. We hope some parents will be able 

and willing to step up to help support the PAC 

which in turn helps all our kids.  

 

The PAC election takes place at the Thursday 

May 11th meeting.  

 

http://sangster.sd62.bc.ca/parents/parent-

advisory-council/pac-executive/  

EVENTS: 

1.Spring Flowers 

Order forms for the spring flowers will be coming 

home this week and are due back by April 26
th

. All 

cheques should be made payable to Sangster PAC 

 

2. Hot Lunch Forms 

The last round of hot lunch order forms will be sent 

out April 18
th

 and due back April 26
th

. Remember to 

get your forms and money in on time. Unfortunately 

late orders will not be accepted. 

 

3. Level Ground Coffee 

The PAC is continuing with this fundraiser for April 

and forms will be sent soon. 

 

Remember all fundraising is completely optional. 

http://sangster.sd62.bc.ca/parents/parent-advisory-council/pac-executive/
http://sangster.sd62.bc.ca/parents/parent-advisory-council/pac-executive/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ONGOING FUNDRAISERS FOR SANGSTER SCHOOL 

Level Ground Trading - orders are placed monthly throughout the school year. We 

welcome and encourage your family and friends to place an order.  

 Boston Pizza – any time you visit the Langford location, be sure to write 

Sangster on the back of the bill and leave with your server. We will receive 5% back at the end of the year. 

 Cobs Bread – any time you visit the Cobs Bread Bakery at Westshore mall be 

sure and say Sangster. Our school will receive a portion back from all purchases. 

 Forester’s Bisto at Olympic View Golf Course. As we mentioned last month the 

PAC is now partnering with the Bistro and can earn a portion of all meal proceeds back to Sangster. 

Simply dine at the restaurant say you’re with Sangster and we will receive part of the proceeds.  

 

Be sure to like on us Facebook for up-to-date events and activities www.facebook.com/SangsterPAC  

All information regarding the PAC, executive, forms, and news is posted to our new webpage. 

Be sure to check it out. www.sangsterPAC.com 

WHAT’S GOING ON AT THE FAIR? 

 
See the attached flyer for all the details you need to know for our upcoming and exciting Spring 

Fair. Thank you to Atli Crane for once again designing the flyer.  

 

All the games can be played with tickets purchased at the front door ($.25/ticket) and each game 

will take a designated number of tickets. $10 will give you 40 tickets which allows for all games 

to be played once. We will also have a 50/50 draw and the class basket raffle. These tickets are 

both 3 for $5. 

 

Each class will be building a themed basket to raffle off during the fair. Parents are encouraged 

to donate items based on that theme. Here’s what the teacher’s picked;  

 
Mr. Baxter – Dog Basket     Ms. Jolivet – Arts & Crafts 

Mrs. Aubichon – Chocolate & Tea   Mrs. Lockerbie – Garden 

Mrs. Dickinson – Camping    Mrs. Bentley – Gift Card Wreath 

Mrs. Iruretagoyena – Spring/Summer Fun  Mrs. Henderson – Family Fun  

Mrs. Hutchison – Movie Night    Ms. James – Pets 

 

This is such a fun night for the kids and our biggest event of the year, so get there early for all 

the fun and festivities! 

http://www.facebook.com/SangsterPAC
http://www.sangsterpac.com/

